
FACC Executive Committee: Call for nominations 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Chamber will be held in person at Business Finland Office, 
and virtually on Google Meets on Friday, 1st December 2023 at 5:00 pm AEDT. 
 
In accordance with the Chamber's governing rules, all existing members of the executive 
committee will retire from office at the AGM. Elections will then be held to appoint up to 10 
members to the executive committee. Those people retiring will be eligible for re-election. 
 
We are now seeking nominations from all members for appointment to the executive 
committee. Nominations must be made using the approved form that is attached with this 
invitation. Each nomination must be signed by the nominating chamber members (two are 
required) and the nominee.  Only active members, or representatives of corporate members, 
can be nominated. 
 
The Executive Committee is the Chamber's equivalent of a board of directors and all members 
are considered Executive Directors with desire to commit contributing for the chamber 
operations, activities and events. The weekly work load for the position averages around 2 
hours. The Executive Committee meets ten times a year and has a very important role in 
shaping the future of the Chamber on federal level. 
 
If fewer than 10 people are nominated, they will be automatically appointed to the executive 
committee. If there are more than 10 nominees, an election will be held at the AGM. 
 
Please submit your nominations in the approved form as soon as possible and by no later than 
5:00 pm (AEDT) on Thursday, 23 November 2023. 
 
Anssi Paatero 
President 
Finland Australia Chamber of Commerce, Inc. 


